
 

 

February 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians of Year 08 Students 

 

I am writing with details of forthcoming events as follows: 

 

Friday 10th March – Directions & Destinations Day 

Students will have an opportunity to visit numerous university stalls offering advice on 

further and higher education, apprenticeships, other training courses and careers. There will 

also be various colleges and employers on hand to answer any questions and offer guidance 

and further information. More detailed information will follow! 

 

Wednesday 22 March – Option Information Evening 6pm-8pm 

 

On Wednesday 22nd March from 6.00pm–8.00pm we will be holding our Options Information 

Talk in the Main Hall for Year 08 parents and students.  

 

During the evening you will receive information on the courses your son can choose to study 

in Years 09, 10 and 11 and you will have the opportunity to speak with subject teachers for 

further advice. 

 

6pm-6:30pm – Options Talk in the Main Hall for all students in C, E, F, M tutor groups 

7pm-7:30pm – Options Talk in the Main Hall for all students in N, P, R, S, W tutor groups. 

6pm-8pm – Subject stands will be set up in the Café, offering further advice and information  

Easter Holidays – Spring Progress Reports will be sent to all Year 08 Parents  

Tuesday 18th April – Deadline for return of Options Forms  

 

We do ask that all students attend one of the Options Talks with their parents/guardians. If 

you are unable to make the evening, please let us know and we will arrange another 

appointment for you to come into school to discuss the Options Process. 

 

Please indicate do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Simon Barber 

Principal 


